

# Central Cougar's Bulletin May 18, 2017

Friday, May 19th Menu – Cooks Choice:



Breakfast
Cini Mini, fruit choice, milk

Lunch
Cheesy bread,
marinara sauce,
mixed vegetable,
fresh vegetable &
dip, fruit choice,

milk

## Thank you!

A huge thank you to all the PTO members for providing staff with lunch last week in appreciation of Teachers, Paraprofessionals, and Health Professionals.

It was greatly appreciated!



# Central's All School Picnic Central's All School Picnic will be Wednesday, May 24.

Picnic lunch will be \$3.75 for adults and \$2.35 for children.

Please return the yellow flyer sent home last week to RSVP. This is an opportunity for you to come to school to have lunch with your child(ren).

If you plan to join us, please return the **RSVP** slip as soon as possible. Thank you! Hope to see you there!!!



Thursday, May 25th from 6-8 p.m.

Games, entertainment, and refreshments!

Admission is \$1 and punch cards will be sold for activities, 3/\$1 or 20/\$5

### Mrs. Brandt & Mrs. Wendland would like to present:

## The 4th Grade Poetry Jam!

Parents/guardians please remember join us On May 26th at 8:15 A.M. in your child's classroom.

### REMINDER!

The end of the school year is an extremely busy time. Please help us keep things going smoothly the final days of school by remembering the following information found on page 31 of the Central Elementary Family handbook:

**Parents should call the office** <u>before 1:30 p.m.</u> if your child is not to follow his/her regular routine. Messages called in at the end of the day are difficult to get to the student. If you need to contact your child's teacher, the best time is before or after school.

#### Reminder: Field Trips are a Privilege

The end of the school year is fast approaching. Many of the teachers have outside of the classroom experiences and field trips planned. Be mindful that these opportunities are privileges and must be earned by students based on behavior and class participation. During the time period beginning May 1st, through the remainder of the school year, students will be required as always to do their very best. Students whose behaviors disrupt the learning of other children will receive consequences in the form of Behavior Infraction Reports or District Code of Consequences. Any student receiving 2 or more of the above consequences for the remainder of the school year will not be participating with their classmates in these out of the classroom activities. Please make every effort to be a respectful, responsible and safe classmate! Thank you!!!

## Please Keep Contact Information Updated

If you have a new phone number or an address change, please notify the school office at 333-3220, ext. 0. Thank you!

### **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

May 19 – 3<sup>rd</sup> grade- Walk to Paul Bunyan Inclusive Playground

May 22 – All Library Books Are Due

May 22 – Mrs. Ryan's class- Walk to Paul Bunyan Inclusive Playground, 9:30 -1:30

May 23 – 2<sup>nd</sup> grade to BHS Biology Department, 10:00 – 11:30

May 23 – 4th grade- Walk to Paul Bunyan Inclusive Playground, 12:45 – 2:15

May 24 – 5<sup>th</sup> grade tours at the Middle School

May 24 – Central's All School Picnic- Please return your RSVP!

May  $25 - 5^{th}$  grade graduation, 9:00 a.m.

May 25 – Barnyard Days, 6 – 8 p.m.

May 26 – Mrs. Wendland's 4<sup>th</sup> grade Poetry Jam, 8:15-8:45

May 26 – 1st & 2nd grade- Walk to Diamond Point Park, 11:00 – 2:30

May 29 – **NO SCHOOL**, Memorial Day

May 30 – Chorus & Orchestra students – Walk to Bangsberg Hall, BSU, 8:45-11:30

June 2 – Students' Last Day!